WORKSHOP
APRIL 18, 2023
6:30 P.M.

The Lafayette County Commission met on the above date and hour for a
Workshop. The meeting was held in the County Commissioners Meeting Room, at the
Lafayette County Courthouse in Mayo, Florida. The following members were present:
Commissioner Lance Lamb, Dist. 1; Commissioner Mason Byrd, Dist. 2; Commissioner
Lisa Walker, Dist. 3; Commissioner Anthony Adams, Dist. 4;: Commissioner Earnest L.
Jones, Dist. 5; and Leenette McMillan-Fredriksson, County Attorney.

ZONING ISSUES RELATING TO RECREATIONAL VEHICLES

The Board, along with Garret Land, Lafayette County Zoning Official, discussed
some issues relating to recreational vehicles in the county, how permits are issued, the
zoning requirements and how campgrounds are approved. Mr. Land gave the Board
members a proposed amendment to the Land Development Regulations limiting the
ability for citizens to permit recreational vehicles. The Board discussed this amendment
and asked Mr. Land to work with the County Attorney to make some adjustments to the
proposed amendment. This amendment will be presented at a future workshop.

Mr. Mark Bubar explained a situation on his property and requested the Board give
him permission to permit a park model recreational vehicle. The Board took this request
under advisement but informed him that he would have to wait until the issues they were
working on were resolved.

ADJOURN

The Board agreed to adjourn the Workshop upon general consent.
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arnest L. Jones, Chairman

Approved this 25" day of April, 2023.



